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BOARD OF GOVERNORS | S5-145
OF THE

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE
TO THE BOARD

January 26, 1939.

Dear Sir:

From time to time it has appeared that the Board
of Governors has not been promptly advised of amencments to
the by-laws of the Federal Reserve banks and their branches.

In order that the Board may recelve advice prompt-
ly in all such cases, it will be appreciated if you will
arrange to have the Board notified as soon as possible,
through a separate communication on the subject, whenever
the by-laws have been amended. It is requested that this
be done whether the change is in the by-laws of the Federal
Reserve bank or in the by-laws of a branch.

When an amendment is made to the by-laws of your
bank, one copy of the complete by-laws as amended should be
promptly forwarded to the Board for its files, accompanied
by a letter explaining the changes. In the case of amehd-
ments to the by-laws of a branch, the forwarding of a copy
of the complete by-laws may, if desired, be deferred until
after the Board has approved the amendments.

| Very truly yours,

Chester Morrill,
Secretary.

TO PRESIDENTS OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE BANKS
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